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Friday, May 30, 2025

Kim Campo-Allen D Campo-Allen Houseworth

22001 Loudoun County Parkway, Building E-2, Suite 200, PR, 20147

SHPO-CF-04-30-25-05 PR-9966 Storm Damage Repairs

Dear Ms. Campo Allen,

Our Office has received and reviewed the above referenced project in accordance with 54
USC 306108 (commonly known as Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act, as
amended), 36 CFR Part 800: Protection of Historic Properties and the Programmatic
Agreement executed in 2016, as amended.

After a careful review of the submitted documentation, we concur with your finding that the
proposed undertaking meets the criteria of adverse effect. The U.S. Department of
Transportation Federal Highway Administration in coordination with the U.S. Forest Service,
will need to consult further with' the SHPO to develop and evaluate: alternatives or
modifications to the undertaking that could avoid, minimize or mitigate adverse effects on
historic properties, as per 36 CFR § 800.6.

If you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, do not hesitate to-contact our
office.

Sincerely,

Carlos A. Rubio Cancela

State Historic Preservation Officer
CARC/GMO/ OJR
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